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DZONGKHAG ADMINISTRATION
PEMA GATSHEL

COVID-19 SECRETARIAT

PG/C19-07/2021-2022/2.% 05/02/2021
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

In order to enhance the public service delivery amid the COVID-19 pandemic in the Dzongkhag,
the Dzongkhag Covid 19 Task Force would like to inform the general public that the two
established help desks/call centers at Nganglam and upper Pema Gatshel shall be consolidated

into one help desk/call center.

Therefore, the general public are hereby notified to contact the help desk/call centre at 1195 and
avoid using the toll free number 1241 for availing services.

We look forward to providing effective and reliable services to you.

Stay Safe. Take Care.
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Incident Co
Pema Gatshel DC19TF

Cc:
1. The Chairperson, EC19TF, Dewathang for kind information.
2 The Incident Commander, Nganglam DC19TF for kind information.
3. The Director, Department of Information and Media, MOIC, Thimphu for kind

information.

Dzongkhag TOLL-FREE Number.: 1195



